
SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION

The proposed forest land for diversion was inspected on

18.12.2018. ln majority of P.F's it was noticed that the soil is vulnerable to soil

erosion, since the gas pipeline would be laid beneath the ground level and the

area is vulnerable to soil erosion, soil conservation activities should he taken up

along the pipeline. Moreover, since the gas is highly inflammable, all care and

precaution should be taken to prevent blow out or leakage, so pipe ofmaximum

permissible thickness should be used for gas pipeline. All the machinery and

equipment should be transported only through the right of way proposed for

diversion. Since, the project is mainly for providing energy security to the

people living in the area the proposal miy be accepted.
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